
    

  

     

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
(By email)    
 

 
Our Ref: MGLA081217-7143 

 
21 December 2017 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear  
 
Thank you for your request for information which the GLA received on 8 December 2017. Your 
request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  
 
You asked for any emails sent to or from any Gmail account used by Boris Johnson while he was 
Mayor to a list of named individuals. You also asked for us to confirm which of the accounts 
belonging to the named individuals were deleted.  
 
I can confirm that the accounts belonging to the following former staff have now been 
deactivated; 
 

• Nathalie Cramp 

• Mark Roberts 

• Paul Igbokwe 

• Edward Lister 

• Rickard Blakeway 

• Munira Mirza 

• Will Walden 

• Gerard Lyons 

• Matthew Pecharz 

• Veronica Wadley 

• Andrew Gilligan 

• Ray Lewis 

• Isabel Dedring 

• Stephen Greenhalgh 
 
The GLA does not hold any emails within the existing accounts from a Gmail account used by 
Boris Johnson.  
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference MGLA081217-7143. 



 
 

 

 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Paul Robinson 
Information Governance Officer 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  
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